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Date: July 6, 2020 

Submitted by: Executive Assistant to Mayor and Council 

Subject: Lower Mainland Local Government Association Membership Renewal 2020 

 

The Lower Mainland Local Government Association (LMLGA) is one of the five area 

associations of the Union of BC Municipalities (UBCM).  It includes 33 local governments (from 

Pemberton to Hope) and three regional districts: Squamish Lillooet Regional District, 

Metro Vancouver, and Fraser Valley Regional District.  

 

As indicated on their website, the LMLGA is a non-profit organization whose purposes are as 

follows: 

 

a) To represent, in one organization, the various regional districts, and local governments 

of the Membership Area, as defined in the Bylaws; 

b) To secure all possible united action in dealing with local government matters of interest 

to our members; 

c) To cooperate with other organizations dealing with matters under Provincial or Federal 

jurisdiction; 

d) To cooperate with the Union of BC Municipalities and other associations of municipalities 

in British Columbia for the advancement of the principles of local government; 

e) To secure united action among its members and to promote greater autonomy within 

local government; 

f) To acquire and distribute amongst the members, municipal information that may be 

deemed to be of value to members; and 

g) To hold meetings for promoting the aforesaid purposes 

 

Each year, the City of Port Moody receives an invoice from the Lower Mainland Local 

Government Association for the membership.  In 2019, the fees for the membership were 

$1,839.00.  For 2020, the annual fee is $1,922.55, which is based on populations over 30,000 

and under 60,000.  This amount is already budgeted in Mayor and Council’s Membership Dues 

and Boards budget.  Should Council wish to renew the membership, the following resolution is 

recommended: 

 

THAT the City of Port Moody renew its membership in the Lower Mainland Local 

Government Association and remit the 2020 Annual Dues of $1,922.55 as 

recommended in the memo dated July 6, 2020 from the Executive Assistant to 

Mayor and Council regarding Lower Mainland Local Government Association 

Membership Renewal 2020. 

Attachment(s) 

1. Invoice 1156 from Lower Mainland Local Government Association Annual Fees. 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Lower Mainland Local Government Association Membership 

Renewal 2020.docx 

Attachments: - Attachment 1 - Invoice 1156 From Lower Mainland Local 

Government Association Annual Fees.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Jul 7, 2020 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Dorothy Shermer, Corporate Officer - Jun 30, 2020 - 7:03 PM 

Rosemary Lodge, Manager of Communications and Engagement - Jun 30, 2020 - 8:45 PM 

Paul Rockwood, General Manager of Finance and Technology - Jul 2, 2020 - 11:37 AM 

Tim Savoie, City Manager - Jul 7, 2020 - 7:03 AM 


